
 

Family Referral Program 
The highest compliment our parents can give us is the referral of family or friends to our school.  The 

trust and confidence that you place in us means a great deal. 

We are proud to share our Family Referral Program which entitles you to tuition credit possibilities.  

Each time a child(ren) is enrolled in our school, as a result of your recommendation to other parents, 

you will receive $100 tuition credit.  The credit will be received after the new enrollee has attended our 

school for a period of four weeks. 

1.  What do I have to do?  Pass on the name, along with some basic information about the family 

you are referring, to the school office. 

2. Complete the information below and give this paper to the Principal. 

New Family Name:            

1st Child’s Name:             

2nd Child’s Name:             

Address:              

              

Day Contact Phone Number:           

Email Address:             

Name of Referring Family:             

Date Submitted:             

3. When do I receive the $100.00 tuition credit?  Once the new family’s students have attended 

school for four weeks, your account will be credited accordingly.  You will also receive 

notification by letter or email. 


